March 8, 2018

Dear Fathers and Brothers,

We trust that this letter finds you rejoicing in the grace of our Lord Jesus Christ. I sit here on this evening at a balmy 66 degrees. While the north shivers we are enjoying the spring like weather here. We will not have that in August most likely but the air conditioners will be working we trust.

We are working together to make your time an enjoyable one.

The banquet will be one that is a little different than most that we have had. It will be at a Brazilian restaurant (Cafe Mineiro) where they will be bringing various types of meat to you along with the buffet that has many other delectable delights.

The banquet will be in Orlando on that Monday evening. If your flight is out of Orlando you might want to consider spending the night in Orlando near the airport. There are all types of ranges in price and many of them include a shuttle to the Airport.

The Ladies luncheon will be a special occasion this year at a Tea Room that we hope our ladies will take advantage of.

If you would like to stay with one our families, please make it known quickly as the space is limited.

We will be having a picnic on Saturday evening on the lake if there is enough interest. Central Florida is the vacation place of the world it seems. There is something for everyone. The internet will inform you of all you need to know about Central Florida. Many of them free.

We would recommend accommodations at Baymont Inn & Suites. The price of that hotel today is \$190.00. We have arranged a special rate of \$55.00. There are several other hotels there as well. It is always nice to stay together as breakfast is served there. This is only 2 miles away from the church.

We look forward to seeing you here.

Your Co-laborer for Christ

James S. Blizzard